FEEDBACK FROM THE FRIENDS AND FAMILY TEST SURVEY

RESULTS SO FAR

	EXTREMELY LIKELY
	LIKELY
	NEITHER LIKELY OR UNLIKELY
	UNLIKELY
	EXTREMELY UNLIKELY
	DON'T KNOW


  1032            201         14           15              13                 5
COMMENTS FROM PATIENTS IN DECEMBER 2018

Lovely receptionists, very friendly staff

Really helpful, good surgery

Not a regular just a temporary patient but everyone was really helpful

Very kind staff

Brilliant reception staff, friendly and helpful

As a working person I would like to be able to make an advanced appointment over the telephone so I can arrange cover in my job. It is unfair on me and my boss to have to tell him I have an appointment on the day. This must be sorted.

COMMENTS FROM THE PRACTICE 
Thank you to all those patients who have taken the time and trouble to complete this survey which the Department of Health requires us to run throughout the year on a continuous basis.

A proportion of the GP appointments are available to book up to 6 weeks in advance. These can be booked either on line or by telephone with the reception team. A further proportion of the appointments are available to book the day before the appointment. These too can be booked on line or over the telephone.  The remainder of the appointments are available for patients who need to be seen that day and are only available for booking the same day. 

Over the winter months we tend to have more appointments available for today and tomorrow rather than for advanced booking as this is where the patient demand is and this is  particularly so over the Christmas and New Year period.
If you have an appointment booked and find that you are unable to attend or you no longer need to be seen please telephone us to cancel or send us an email to cancel even if this is at the last minute

Sue Bennett, Practice Manager
